Van Nuys
Los Angeles World Airports

A\

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE

Notice #2016-26

Date: Thursday, March 10, 2016
Time: 2:00 PM Local (PST)
Subject: Taxilane B1 Pavement Repairs — Completion Date Extended

**NOTE** This Notice extends Notice #2016-21 issued on Feb 26nd

The Taxilane B1 Pavement Repair Project has been extended until Wednesday, March 16, 2016.
The aircraft restriction listed below will remain in effect until then.

Pavement repairs are in progress along the north side of Taxilane B1 adjacent to the Super Scooper Ramp at the
old Jet Center hangar. The work area extends approximately 220 feet east of the Service Road and 25 feet south
into the taxilane. The perimeter of the work area is delineated with low-level barricades and red lights.

Aircraft with wingspan more than 39 feet operating on Taxilane B1 must be:
1. Under the direction of a ramp marshal; or
2. Under escort from Airport Operations; or
3. Under tow

Please call the Airport Ops Duty Superintendent at 818-822-1008 to request an Ops escort.

If you have any questions please contact Airport Operations at 818-442-6506, and ask for Greg Lavender or Bob
Nash.

NOTE:
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service Specialist
at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433).

ADVISORY ISSUED BY | G. Lavender
DATE ISSUED 3/10/2016
TIME ISSUED 3:00 PM

For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751
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